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Message From the Faithful Navigator 

 
We hope you and your families had a Blessed Christmas and are looking forward to a better New 
Year. It has been a difficult year for all with the pandemic threatening our health and limiting our 
religious and social gatherings. However, we were able to continue limited in-person and zoom 
meetings to enable the membership to participate in Assembly business decisions and planning for 
upcoming activities.  
 
We also were able to continue some of our fraternal activities including Color Corps participation at the 
Respect Life March at Planned Parenthood in September, presence at funeral and memorial masses 
for departed Knights when possible, and presentation of chalices for departed Sir Knights. In addition, 
we made extra efforts to stay in contact and offer assistance to our sick and distressed members as 
well as our widows.  
 
Our major patriotic activity was collecting donations and placing wreaths at the gravesites of departed 
Knights, parishioners, family members, and friends who were veterans as part of the Wreaths Across 
America program.  We received many thanks from veteran’s families and widows for expanding this 
program for the entire parish.   
 
Thanks to all our members who participated in these activities and continued support of our 
Assembly’s activities. Hopefully we will be able to increase our fraternal activities with the vaccination 
of our members and friends in the upcoming months. We continue to pray for an end to this terrible 
pandemic and tremendous toll it has taken on all.   
 
Vivat Jesus 

Ken Sharp 

SsSt. Padre Pio Assembly No. 2813 Meetings: First Wednesday of every month, 7:00 p.m. 



  

 
 
 

Color Corp participants in Respect Life Rally at Planned Parenthood 9/28/20 
 

 
 



  

 
 

SK’s Bill Lahey and Jack Schenck chalice’s and certificate’s being presented 
to Fr. Julio Amezcua, the Chaplin at Bishop Machbueff High School 

 

Ladies from SFC sewing ministry Donna Tidler and Susan Lavoie accepting 
the chalice certificate for SK Bill Lahey. They will present it to Bill's family. 



  

 
 

Grand Knight Tim Pettit presenting check for $1175 to the Sisters of Life. Proceeds 
from the Golf Tournament held at Applewood Golf Course on 10/17/2 

 

 
 

Rick Mann, winner of one of the Tournament prizes, with Sister Mary Concepta, 
Mary Bettinger (Mulligan Lady) and John Barder, Tournament Chairman 



  

Wreaths Across America, December 19-20, 2019 
 

SFC Parishioners donated funds to purchase 213 wreaths which were placed by Knights 
at veteran’s gravesites of family and friends at Ft Logan and other cemeteries 

 
 
 

              
 
Unloading Wreaths from LOTW Trailer              Art Hinkel Placing Wreaths at Ft 
Logan 

        
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pasquale Placing Wreath at Danny 
Deitz  Memorial in Littleton 

Rich and Marge Barry Gravesite at 
Littleton Cemetery 



  

 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

Some of the Wreaths Placed at Ft Logan 



  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 


